STC Membership Report

Our current membership of 38 is lower than the average of recent years of around 55. This of course is because of the impact of the Covid
shutdown and our still recovering regime. We have credited members with the unexpired portion of their membership as existing in March 2020 by
applying it to their membership as from September 2021. Thus currently a member whose subs expired in November 2020 was due for renewal at
end of May 2022, those expiring in December 2020 will now need to renew end June 2022 and so on. It is on that basis the calculation of 38 current
members arises.

Membership remains an effective source of funds for the company and there are no proposals to alter the fee of £10 nor the requirement for anyone
involved in a production to be a valid member.



